
 

 

Memo 
 

 

 

 

TO : STAFF AND STUDENTS 

 

DATE :  13 JANUARY 2025 

 

SUBJECT: LIFTING OF SUSPENSION OF UNIVERSITY OFFICIALS 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Dear Staff and Students 
 

 

The purpose of this communique is to inform you that the precautionary suspension which 

was imposed on Prof Marcus Ramogale and Dr Gona Govender in May 2024, has been 

uplifted. Both staff members will return to their respective substantive positions (Prof 

Ramogale as DVC: Teaching and Learning and Dr Govender as HOD: Marketing) with 

effect from 13 January 2025. However, Prof Ramogale has applied for vacation leave and 

will only be back in the office on 03 February 2025. 

 

Please cooperate with the two staff members and provide them with the necessary 

support to enable them to perform their duties effectively. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dr J van Koller 

Acting VC & Principal 


